
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Today, Jan. 29 – The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 AM  
                              Café Worship Service, 10:30 AM  
                              Sunday School & Pipeline, 9:00 AM 
                              VBS Volunteers Info. Meeting, after 2nd service, NC 
                              Ignite, 4:00-6:00 PM, NC 
                              Fusion, 6:00-8:00 PM, NC 
Mon, Jan. 30 – Prayer Meeting, 6:00 PM, LL #102                          
Tue, Jan. 31 – Mission Trip Applications Due! 
 
 
 
 
 

Wed, Feb. 1 – No Sr. Life Group   
                          AWANA: Journey/Trek at 5:30 PM, & Cubbies-T&T at 6:15 PM   
Thur, Feb. 2 – Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Prayer, 6:00 PM, NC 
                          MBC Worship Team Practice, 7:00 PM, S  
Fri, Feb. 3 – Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Worship Practice, 5:30 PM, S 
Sat, Feb. 4 – No Regrets Men’s Conference, 2 Options: Janesville or Monroe                           
Sun, Feb. 5 – The Gathering Worship Service, 9:00 AM  
                        Café Worship Service, 10:30 AM  
                        Sunday School, 9:00 AM  
                        Pipeline – Marriage Series begins, 9:00 AM, NC 
                        Next Steps-Step 2 (1st s.), 9:00 AM, LL #100 
                        Ignite, 4:00-6:00 PM, NC 
                        Fusion, 6:00-8:00 PM, NC 
Mon, Feb. 6 – Prayer Meeting, 6:00 PM, LL #102   
Tue, Feb. 7 – Primetimers Games at 10:00 AM & Potluck Lunch at Noon, NC/K  
Wed, Feb. 8 – Sr. Life Group, 1:00 PM, NC  
                          AWANA: Journey/Trek at 5:30 PM, & Cubbies-T&T at 6:15 PM   
Thur, Feb. 9 – Missions Ministry Meeting, 5:30 PM, LL #106 
                          Iglesia Bíblica Evangélica Prayer, 6:00 PM, NC 
                          MBC Worship Team Practice, 7:00 PM, S  
Fri-Sat, Feb. 10-11 – Awana Girls’ T&T Event, Fri. 5:00 PM-Sat. 11:00 AM, all   
                                        church in use for this event 

Elder & Deacon Recommendations 
Our annual process for recommendation of Elders and Deacons                                

is underway.  If you would like to recommend someone as an Elder                
or Deacon, recommendations must be received in Pastor Dan’s                         

mailbox (lower level workroom) by Sunday, February 19th.                                                          
Pick up a recommendation form at the Welcome Center.       

Attention! 
Parents: Do You Know Where Your Children Are? 

 

Parents, please instruct your children.  
• Children should not run in the Sanctuary, hallways, or 

anywhere people are standing or walking. This has become                     
a safety concern for others. 

• Children should not go unsupervised in rooms including                                                
the kitchen, AV room, bathrooms, or lower level. We’ve had                          
reports of unnecessary messes and damaged items and 
people hurt. 

• Reminder to parents and teachers of children grades 2 and 
younger that parents need to pick children up from their 
Sunday School classes. 

Parents, communicate to your children that if they are                                    
told to STOP by any adult, they need to stop! 

 
   

 

Keepers of the Kingdom: Standing Strong in Today's Battle for Truth, 
the knights and fair maidens will learn how to be a part of God’s 

kingdom and wear the armor of God. Our Royal Majesty’s kingdom is 
under attack, and we must prepare for battle. Fair citizens, we need 
YOUR help! VBS is a church event and we need the church body to 
help put it together. If you are interested in leading science/craft, 

games, drama, decorating, or announcements/main assembly, or if 
you’re interested in helping in any of these areas: the 4K room, 

snack, mission’s room, or runner, please contact Amanda Ohlrich at 
719-339-5366 to volunteer. Today, Jan. 29th there will be a VBS 

Volunteers Info. Meeting after the 2nd service in the NC.  

VBS 
Volunteers 

Needed! 

Info. 
Meeting  
Today! 



 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                 
  

 

 
 
 

2613 8th Avenue, Monroe, WI 53566 
608-325-3966 

Email: office@monroebiblechurch.org 
    www.monroebiblechurch.org 

Office Hours: Monday-Thursday    
8AM-4PM, & Fridays 8AM-Noon 

Senior Pastor Dan Krahenbuhl 
Associate Pastor of Family Ministries Troy Watson 

Sunday Worship Services:  9:00 AM Gathering & 10:30 AM Cafe 
YouTube at 9:00 & 10:30 AM & Facebook at 10:30 AM 

Radio Broadcast WEKZ – FM 95.5 & AM 1260 – 8:15 AM 
Sunday YouVersion Available 
Wireless Network:  MBCguest 

Password:  worshiphere 

EFCA Crisis Response Team 
 

Forest Lakes District is exploring the possibility of forming a crisis response 
team which would be available to quickly go to an area with a crisis need. 

This could be a tornado, flood, major fire, etc. in our area. The team would 
also be made aware of crisis response activities by ReachGlobal in other 
parts of the U.S. in case the team would desire to help. ReachGlobal is 

currently helping with flood cleanup in Kentucky and hurricane damage in 
Florida. Last year there were teams helping with fire damage in California. 
If international missions are not of interest to you, but you would like to 

help neighbors in crisis here in the States, perhaps this could be your 
opportunity! The team would be made up of others in EFCA churches in 
our area. Interested? Contact Crystal Zimmerman for more information. 

 

Pipeline Classes – Marriage Enrichment Series 
Marriage Ministry will be leading Marriage Enrichment sessions during 

Pipeline the 4 Sundays in February. Some informa�on presented may be 
new and some may be a review of what we know but struggle to do. Please 
join us, as together we seek to nurture and grow our marriages into what 

God designed them to be. Jeff & Marie Wunschel, Marriage Ministry. 
 

Welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 29, 2023 
 

Upholstered Chairs in Need of Sewing 
We’d like to have a team of people who would be willing to come in when 
the Nehemiah Center or Sanctuary are free to do some upholstery sewing 
on those chairs. You can come any time, by yourself or with others. Sew one 
chair or as many as you’d like – there are quite a few chairs that need sewing 
in both the Nehemiah Center and Sanctuary. Thread and upholstery needles 
are available on the workroom countertop.  Feel free to bring your own 
upholstery needles and thread to match our chairs if you’d prefer. Contact 
the office or Elise Morris if you’d be interested in helping with this project. 
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